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McMerty, Sandra L.

From: Matthew Simon <matthew@ndgop.org>
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 7:56 AM
To: McMerty, Sandra L.
Subject: Remedy for District 25
Attachments: NDGOP - Remedy for District 25.pdf

***** CAUTION: This email originated from an outside source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know 
they are safe. ***** 

Secretary Howe, 
 
The NDGOP does not recognize a district committee or Chair at this time in District 25, as the district is 
not currently organized in compliance with the NDGOP rules, North Dakota Century Code,  or the 
District's own bylaws.  We ask that any legislative appointment submitted by the District to the North 
Dakota Secretary of State be disallowed until which time the District can be properly 
organized.  Attached is the proposed remedy and pathway forward for District 25 from the NDGOP. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Matthew Simon 
NDGOP State Party Chair 
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